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February 24, 2022 

 
Dear Students,  
 
We hope you have all enjoyed your February winter break and we are looking forward to your return 
to campus!  As you prepare for your arrival on campus, we would like to update you all about 
the check-in procedure.  
 
As you are all aware, residential students who leave campus for the break will be required to 
get a COVID test within 72 hours of your return to campus. Please remember, you MUST upload 
a copy of the test result to the student health 
portal, https://elmira.studenthealthportal.com PRIOR to your arrival on campus. 
 
If you have had COVID and: 

• you tested positive more than 90 days prior to your return to campus, you will need to be 
tested again; OR 

• you tested positive within the 90 days leading up to your return to campus, you do NOT need 
to test prior to arrival, however, you must upload your dated test results 

 
As a reminder, home tests will not be accepted, and the Clarke Health Center will not be providing 
testing the weekend prior to classes resuming. 
 
Check in will be Sunday, February 27 from 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in the Campus Center at the 
Information Desk.  
 
If you were approved to stay on campus over break, you do not need to provide a COVID test, and 
are not required to check in on Sunday, February 27.  
 
If you went home for break, but upload a COVID test result prior to returning to campus on Sunday, 
you are not required to check in. You will receive an email by Saturday evening, stating you are 
cleared to return to campus on Sunday, February 27.  
 
If you went home for break, but do not upload a COVID test prior to Sunday, you will 
be required to come to the Campus Center between 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. on Sunday to show your 
negative test result to a residence life staff member. Once you have been cleared, residence life 
staff will grant you access to enter your building.  
 
If you have not uploaded your COVID test result, have not been cleared by the Clarke Health 
Center, or come to check in on Sunday, February 27, you will not be allowed into your 
residence hall. 
 
Please keep an eye on your email on Saturday, February 26 and Sunday February 27, stating if you 
are cleared to return and if you must check in.  
 
As always, please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
 

https://elmira.studenthealthportal.com/

